New Student Activity Account Authorization

To: HPS School Committee From: Matthew Mattos, Principal

Cc: Matthew Ferron, Superintendent of Schools; Michael Perrone, Business Manager

Date: January 18, 2023

Re: New Student Activity Account Authorization

This year, a student from Hanover High School has advocated to form the Ski Club under the leadership of staff member, Colleen Smith, who will serve as the Club Advisor.

This club was approved at the school level by Principal Matthew Mattos.

During the club establishment process, this proposal was submitted by the student and advisor:

Brief proposal and description: We intend on this being a fun and interactive event in which students can go out and enjoy skiing and snowboarding in the winter. This is not intended to be a competitive sport, rather time of fun and exercise for anyone interested. Everyone is allowed to join this club, no matter the level of ski/snowboard expertise. This will be a way of enjoying the mountain and making new friends along the way.

Tonight, we respectfully request a vote to approve adding the Hanover High School Ski Club to the Hanover High School Student Activities Account.